
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 
 
 

 

President Trump has nominated former Congresswoman Lori Chavez-DeRemer to serve as the next Secretary of 
the Department of Labor. Raised in a Teamster family, Rep. Chavez-DeRemer has been a champion for the 
American worker. During her time in Congress, she stood up for UPS workers’ right to strike, she worked to 
protect the right to organize, raise working standards, and fought to keep jobs from being shipped overseas. 

She was endorsed by unions as a candidate for Congress, and she supported the Protect the Right to Organize 
Act. 

Your Senator needs to hear from you. Tell them to work across the aisle and confirm Rep. Chavez-DeRemer with 
bipartisan support. 
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CONTACT YOUR U.S. SENATOR AND TELL THEM TO SUPPORT  

LORI CHAVEZ-DEREMER FOR SECERETARY OF LABOR 


